
Artist’s impression of proposed development, view from north. 

Contact: To get in touch with the Project Team, please contact Enamul Goni on 020 7364 5000  

or  (email: council.newbuild@towerhamlets.gov.uk ) 

You are invited to a 

Drop-in Information Session   
On Monday 28th of January 

From 3.00pm – 8.00pm 
 

At Dora Hall, Dora Street. 

London E14 7TP.   
 
Come along and find out about the final 

design for the proposed development. The 

LBTH Development Manager and the 

Architects will be available to answer your 

questions.  

 
Tower Hamlets Council have embarked on a 

new build programme to increase the supply 

of New Council Homes.  The proposal to build 

on the land known as Locksley Site (D) is part 

of a wider programme being undertaken by 

the Council.  

 

Tower Hamlets has a severe shortage of 

affordable homes for rent for local people, 

with over 18,000 households on its Housing 

Register. This is a London-wide problem, 

which the Council is seeking to address 

through the Mayor’s commitment to the 

delivery of 2,000 new council homes.  
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